
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,        Thursday, January 12, 2023 

 

French Trip 

 

The Modern Foreign Languages department at The Suthers School are proud to offer your child the 

opportunity to take part in an educational visit to France.  

 

We have the opportunity to take up to 48 Year 9,10 and 11 students to the French capital, Paris for 4 

nights from Monday 17th July to Friday 21st July 2023.  

 

During the trip your child will have the opportunity to take part in the following visits and activities: 

 

 Visit to the world-famous Louvre Art Gallery  

 Stroll around the Montmartre and view the city from the Sacre Couer Basilica  

 Spend a day at the Parc Asterix theme park  

 Enjoy a boat trip along the Seine  

 

The cost of the trip is a maximum of £646*. This cost includes all travel, food and accommodation as well 

as entry into Parc Asterix and all activities.  

 

Your child will require spending money if they would like to purchase souvenirs or treat items. 

  

To secure a place for your son or daughter on this trip, a non-refundable deposit of £50.00 is required to be 

paid via ParentPay by Tuesday 31st January 2023.  

 

The final balance is payable by Friday 28th April 2023. Interim payments can be made via ParentPay at 

any time before the deadline date of Friday 28th April 2023. 

  

* The cost of the trip is dependent on the number of students taking part. The price will range between 

£581 and £646. I will confirm the exact amount by the start of February 2023, when I will know the 

number of students attending the trip.  

 

If you require any further information, please contact me directly (ewallace@suthersschool.co.uk).  

We are very conscious that with the cost of living is on the rise, some families may feel that the cost of this 

trip will be very high. If you would like your child to attend the trip but payment of the full amount will be 

a struggle, please contact me so that we can discuss what support we can offer.  

 

 Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Emma Wallace 

Head of French 
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